
 
From: Trent McWilliams [mailto:Trent.McWilliams@hcb-in.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 11:30 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
I think your revised opinion on reducing the FDIC Special Assessment is headed in the 
right direction.  Those “to big to fail” banks need to be held liable, why not deduct the 
FDIC assessment from their bailout money as a first deduction.  I hope you don’t penalize 
Community Banks a quarter or more of income in special assessments and cause us new 
and additional problems that we do not have time to plan for. 
  

R. Trent McWilliams 
Senior Vice President 
Business Development 
Heartland Community Bank 
420 N. Morton St. 
P.O. Box 469 
Franklin, IN 46131 
Office 317-738-3767 
FAX 317-736-5022 
bankwithfriends.com 
"Always make every customer feel like they are the only one!" 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


